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AG Moody's Statement on the Passing of Florida Highway Patrol Trooper

Tracy Vickers
TALLAHASSEE, Fla.—Attorney General Ashley Moody today issued the following statement on
the passing of Florida Highway Patrol Trooper Tracy Vickers:

“I am heartbroken to hear of the tragic passing this morning of Florida Highway Patrol Trooper
Tracy Vickers. Law enforcement officers are some of the most selfless people | know. They risk
everything daily to serve the public and keep us all safe. My heart mourns for Trooper Vickers’
family and friends, and the entire Florida Highway Patrol community.”



